
Spring Term Newsletter 

Welcome to our newsletter.  Please find our news for this term. 
Ms E Davies 

Dear Families, 

I am very happy that we are close to the Summer term and better weather is here at last.   

The children have had some fabulous experiences this term, PGL, various educational visits 

out and special assemblies.  

I would like to thank you for all the money you have donated to the Friends of Mayespark, 

not just this year but in previous years, through supporting our school fairs, movie nights 

and more.  The money has gone towards much needed resources in school like atlases, dic-

tionaries, paints, a garden bench for our reflection area and more.  We are also going to 

use some of the funds to build a large sandpit on the field for children to play in.  I apolo-

gise in advance to the sand which may come home in their shoes!   

You may have seen our new monthly online safety newsletter. I know it is difficult to keep 

up with the rapidly changing online world but the newsletter has helpful hints on keeping 

children safe online.  

If you use the school App, you should be able to access all letters sent out by going to the 

Menu on the bottom right and then choosing documents.  All letters are separated by year 

groups, or whole school—this may be easier than searching through emails to find the in-

formation you need.  

I wish you all a relaxing break and look forward to seeing all the children back in school on 

Tuesday 22nd April!   

Kind regards, Ms E Davies 

Parents! Don’t leave younger children to 

come in through the gates alone!   

We only have two members of SLT out on the play-

ground in the mornings and we cannot supervise chil-

dren who are alone.  Both gates are open and children 

may wander off.  Thank you. 

Only years 5 and 6 can come to school alone.  



Your views!  
Thank you to those of you who completed the recent parent survey.  The 

results have been benchmarked against similar schools and we are pleased 

with the results! 

 

• 86% of you said that your child has either good or very good experience at school,  

• compared with 85% in schools like ours. 

• 79% said poor behavior is dealt with well, compared with 64% in schools like ours 

• 70% said the school deals with bullying effectively compared with 54% in schools like 

ours. 

• 96% said parents evening gives you a good sense of how your child is doing, com-

pared to 88% in schools like ours. 

 

Some lovely comments… 

“Teachers are amazing and really helped by child to exceed and become confident “ 

“My children are very happy in school and i can see them developing emotionally , socially 

and academically.“ 

“Communication with parents is very good and parenting support” 

“Lots of opportunities for my child to develop outside of the classroom. The clubs is fan-

tastic and recently they introduced jobs for the kids, I like the opportunities they have to 

become value ambassadors, school counsellors and reading buddies.” 

We will be doing another survey in the Summer Term where we hope to gather more of 

your views! 

Please do not park on the Zig 

Zag lines outside school.  They 

are in place to protect your  

children an others from danger! 



When? Weds 2nd July 

Where? Mayespark 

School 

What time? 3.25 to 5pm 

Come and bounce, 

play and eat at our 

Summer Fair!  

Look out for more  

details in posters and 

emails. 



 


